
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

8. QEII PARK ICE STADIUM TRUST 
 
 The Assets and Business Adviser provided the Board with details of the consultation process in 

respect to the QEII Ice Stadium Trust proposal and sought Council support for the leasing of an area 
of land for this purpose to the QEII Ice Stadium Trust.  Revised staff recommendations were tabled.  

 
 Andy Lea moved by way of an amendment: 
 
 “1. That, before the Council endorse the findings of the consultative process for the provision of 

publicly available ice skating facilities at QEII, there be a further request for submissions made 
to the Ascot/Freeville Residents’ Group, Parklands Residents’ Association, North New Brighton 
Residents’ Association, Northshore Residents’ Association and Queenspark Residents’ 
Association.” 

 
 The amendment was seconded by Carmen Hammond and when put to the meeting was declared 

carried on division no 1 by 6 votes to 4, the voting being as follows: 
 
 For (6): Andrews, Burt, Hammond, Kellaway, Lea, and Rowlands. 
 
 Against (4): Evans, James, Sheriff and Williams. 
 
 The Board decided to recommend to the Community and Leisure Committee: 
 
 1. That, before the Council endorses the findings of the consultative process for the provision of 

publicly available ice skating facilities at QEII, there be a further request for submissions made 
to the Ascot/Freeville Residents’ Group, Parklands Residents’ Association, North New Brighton 
Residents’ Association, Northshore Residents’ Association and Queenspark Residents’ 
Association. 

 
 2. That the Council seek Requests for Proposals for an organisation to lease land at QEII for the 

purpose of building and operating an ice skating facility, including a requirement for interested 
organisations to submit a feasibility study. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


